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27/01/2022  15:02:262021/4336/P OBJ Adrien Bossis The proposed plan will block entirely the little sunlight we get at the rear of the flat and will reduce the little 

privacy we already have by installing the terrace. Additionally. I believe the previous application was done 

retroactively so this application should never have taken place initially.
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